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   VIKING ACADEMY TRUST 
 

10th September 2021 

Dear Year 6 Parents & Carers,    

Choosing a secondary school for your child…‘A secondary school like no 

other’…is the motto for Christ’s Independent School, and one I can attest to for all the 

right reasons. 

Our Viking schools have worked in partnership with Christ’s for four years; facilitating 

relationships between the independent school and families across the Trust – resulting in a 

number of our talented youngsters gaining scholarships to attend the highly-acclaimed 

boarding school in Horsham, West Sussex. 

Yesterday, a significant number of our Year 6 children sat the Kent-Test – and also, a number 

of children (& their families) made the decision to not take the test.  Whatever the outcome 

of the test for our children that have taken it, they are all to be applauded for the manner in 

which they approached the test and gave of their best. 

For you as parents, the decision now befalls you to choose the secondary school you feel will 

be most appropriate to cater for your child’s needs.  The Kent Test outcome will assist in 

making your selection, however, another option available to you may be to look beyond the 

educational system available on our doorstep – and find out more about Christ’s Independent 

School. 

Please click here to view Christ’s “Virtual Open-Day” 

Staff from Christ’s are keen to visit Viking families and answer any questions you may have 

about their school; the application process and what financial assistance could be available to 

you in the form of a full or partial scholarship.  We also have a number of parents who would 

be happy to share with you first-hand accounts of the unique opportunities on offer to their 

child as a student at Christ’s.   

Please do get in touch with me if you want to find out more (email or via the school office).  I 

am looking at hosting an ‘Information Meeting’ between families and Christ’s staff before the 

end of this term (week beg: 18th Oct), and will communicate timings closer to this date. 

Warmest wishes 

Michaela Lewis 

Chilton Lane 

Ramsgate 

Kent 

CT11 0LQ 

T. 01843 597695 

F. 01843 852872 

https://www.christs-hospital.org.uk/school-life/
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.christs-hospital.org.uk%2Fvirtual-open-day%2F&data=04%7C01%7CEHT%40vikingacademytrust.com%7Cd0494f66df434ab0604408d973693d18%7C00cd129e4613416bb17444870b6ae052%7C0%7C0%7C637667718107709157%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=7aoMBDa4V9ys8cFZZQ0FE2mdyykf07Wss9KT50ZnVkU%3D&reserved=0

